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LOUISIANA RABBIT BREEDERS                                                                                                    
ASSN., INC. 

 
 OFFICERS  

PRESIDENT – Lynn Hebert 
633 Resweber Street, St. Martinville, 

LA 70582 
337-394-6679 

hebelyoo@aol.com  
 

VICE-PRESIDENT – Breanna 
Dunaway,13427 Bradley Street, 

Gonzales, La 70737  
225-323-4449  

Dunawayrabbitry@yahoo.com  
 

SECRETARY- Ariana St. Pierre 
134 Long Road, Pollock, La 71467 

985-677-1298 
aarabbitry@gmail.com   

 
TREASURER – Amy Lukaszeski 

1020 Alan Lane, St. Martinville, LA 
70582 

337-342-2561 
amy.lukaszeski@gmail.com 

 
SWEEPSTAKES - OPEN - YOUTH 

Allen Wainwright 
857 Post Oak Rd., Lake Charles, La 

70611 
337-499-6102 

allen.wainwright@gmail.com  
 

NEXT NEWSLETTER DEADLINE: 

OCTOBER 31, 2012 

LRBA, Inc. web page 

http://www.louisianarba.net 

On Facebook: 

LRBA Members Only Please 

 

LRBA Email List 

www.yahoogroups.com - Join 
group labeled LRBA 

 

 

NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING 
RATES 

Business card ad ~ $4.00 per 
year 

¼ page ad ~ $4.00 per issue 
½ page ad ~ $6.00 per issue 

Full page ad~ $10.00 per issue 
 

Ad copy & payment should be 
mailed by published deadline to: 

 
 LOUISIANA RABBIT BREEDERS 

ASSN., INC., 
Ariana St. Pierre 

134 Long Road, Pollock, La 71467   
337.303.2132 

aarabbitry@gmail.com 
 

 

 

LOUISIANA RABBIT BREEDERS 
ASSN., INC. 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

CHAIRMAN 
                   Kevin LeBlanc 
2248 Riverside Drive, Port Allen, LA 

70767 
1-225-749-8659 

kmlebla@cox.net 
 

 SECRETARY 
Ariana St. Pierre 

 

 



 
 

ACADIANA AREA RABBIT CLUB 
ACADIANA AREA RABBIT CLUB 

Ronnie Duhon & Shirley Rome 
 

BAYOU HOLLAND LOP  
RABBIT CLUB  

Angelle Kraemer & Linda Burkhart 
 

BONNE TERRE RABBIT ASSN. 
Al Boudreaux & Ken Kraemer 

 
CENTRAL LOUISIANA RABBIT 

BREEDERS ASSN. 
Collette Waters & Ken Berryhill 

 
LA MINI REX RABBIT CLUB 

Shana Nielsen & Bryan Manning 
 

MAGNOLIA STATE RABBIT 
BREEDERS ASSN. 

Cheryl Guerin & Stacy Hyatt 
 

SOUTH LOUISIANA RABBIT 
BREEDERS ASSN. 

Doug Girard & Sheila Spillers 
 

SOUTH LA NETHERLAND 
DWARF CLUB 

Dana Duhon & Pamela Batey 
 

TRI PARISH DUTCH CLUB 
Gwen Himel & Eric Himel 

 
TINY TOWN RABBIT CLUB 

 
LRBA PRESIDENT 

Lynn Hebert 
 

LRBA VICE-PRESIDENT 
Breanna Dunaway 

 
 
 
 

 
 

LOUISIANA RABBIT BREEDERS 
ASSN., INC. 

YOUTH ADVISORY BOARD 
 

CHAIRPERSON 
Breanna Dunaway 

13427 Bradley St., Gonzales, La 
70737  

225-323-4449  
Dunawayrabbitry@yahoo.com  

 
 

Amy Lukaszeski – Secretary 
 

Yvonne Hebert – Acadiana Area 
Rabbit Club 

 
Eric Himel – Bonne Terre Rabbit 

Assn. 
 

Mary Byrd – Central Louisiana 
Rabbit Breeders Assn. 

 
Lance Gendron – Louisiana Mini 

Rex Rabbit Club 
 

Tracey Freeman – Magnolia State 
Rabbit Breeders Assn. 

 
Sheila Spillers – South Louisiana 

Rabbit Breeders Assn. 
 

Gwen Himel – Tri Parish Dutch 
Rabbit Club 

 
Lynn Hebert – member 

 
Lori Neagle – member 

 
Kevin LeBlanc – member 

 
 
 
 



 
 

LRBA YOUTH OFFICERS 
 

Emily LaMarca – President 

Austin Roark – Vice President 

Alyssa Lloid – Secretary 

Russell Lisitsa – Treasurer 

 

 

 

Calendar of Events        

OCTOBER 6, 2012 

SLRBA Double Open/Double Youth 

Show, along with a Single Open/Single 

Youth Cavy Show.  Mini Rex and 

Holland Lop Specialties, Opelousas, La.      

Sheila Spillers, Show Secretary 

Judges: Michael Franke, Tony Bell, Ken 

McCracken, Mary Jo Terry, Travis 

Finkle, Tom Green, and Lee Engle 

OCTOBER 12, 2012 

Polish Specialty Show, Alexandria, La 

Judge:  Adam McCabe 

Mini Rex Specialty Show, Alexandria, La 

Judge:  Don Mersiovsky 

OCTOBER 13, 2012 

CLRBA Show, Alexandria, La.,      

Monna Berryhill, Show Secretary 

Judges:  Adam McCabe, Lance 

Gendron, Frank Farrow, Cheryl 

Blackman, Robert  Sorrels, and Don 

Mersiovsky 

NOVEMBER 10, 2012 

LRBA Youth Scholarship Show, Burton 

Center, Lake Charles, La. 

Ariana St. Pierre/ Bradley Babin, Show 

Secretary 

Judges:  Lee Engel and Cheryl 

Blackman 

MARCH 2, 2013 

LRBA State Show, Burton Center, Lake 

Charles, La 

Mini Rex, Netherland Dwarf, Polish and 

Dutch Specialties in Open and Youth, 

Ariana St. Pierre, Secretary 

MAY 2013 

Memorial Day Show, Alexandria, La 

Collette Waters, Open Show Secretary, 

Breanna Dunaway, Youth Show 

Secretary, Ariana St. Pierre, Show 

Superintendent 

 

*Please visit www.louisianarba.net for 

catalogs and fliers. 

 

 



 

From the Desk of the President:  

I want to thank all of the members who 

voted for me to be the president of our 

club. I hope that I can live up to your 

trust as I serve as your club president 

for the next year.  

For the new members who do not know 

me, I will tell you a little about who I am. 

I am 56 years old and I have been 

married for 38 years to my wife, Yvonne. 

I have been a member of LRBA for the 

past 12 years. I have previously served 

as LRBA President for 4 years. I raise 

Dutch rabbits and show on local, state 

and national levels. I am currently also 

the president of the Acadiana Area 

Rabbit Club and the Tri-Parish Dutch 

Club. I am also vice-president of the 

Bonne Terre Rabbit Club.  

I was very excited at the LRBA State 

Meeting to see so many members show 

up prepared to put forth proposals for 

holding LRBA shows at various facilities 

across the state. That preparedness will 

allow us the time necessary to plan 

these shows early enough to put 

together really good shows. Thank you 

everyone who did the necessary work 

ahead of the meeting to make these 

proposals and secure these sites. This 

is the kind of member contribution that 

makes this club work. I also want to 

thank Central Louisiana Rabbit 

Breeders Association for hosting the 

LRBA Annual State Meeting. It was a 

nice meeting and a really good show. 

Good job! 

I want to take the time in this article to 

touch on another subject. LRBA puts on 

3 or 4 shows each year. The rest of the 

shows on our show circuit are put on by 

local clubs. Many of these local clubs 

are struggling to put on the shows they 

hold each year due to low membership 

numbers. If we want to continue to have 

as many shows each show season as 

we now enjoy, it is important that LRBA 

members join these local clubs and 

become active members of the local 

club in their area. This will keep the local 

club alive and active and we will all 

benefit from the high number of local 

shows. 

I hope everyone is having a good 

summer with many nice show prospects 

in your rabbit barn. Thank you and may 

God bless. 

Lynn Hebert  

LRBA President

 

From the Vice President: 

My name is Breanna Dunaway and my 
family and I have a history of showing 
animals, unfortunately horses are just 
too expensive all year round. I found 
rabbits to be extremely rewarding and 
am glad for the friends I've made along 
the way. My husband Ben, and children 
AJ (6), Payton (2) and Blake (5mths) 
don't always travel with me to shows but 
they enjoy the rabbits at home.  
 
I'm hoping, as your newly elected Vice 
President, to achieve certain goals such 
as bringing the attendance of our state 
meeting up, getting volunteers for our 
shows, and, of course, increasing our 
membership. I am open to any 
suggestions, and want you to feel free to 
contact me with any questions or 
concerns. Since I am still relatively new 
to showing rabbits, I expect to learn a lot 



through this position and bring some 
fresh ideas in. 
 
Thank you all for this wonderful 
opportunity. 
  
Breanna Dunaway 
Vice President 

 
 
From the Secretary: 

It has been a long, hot summer as I’m 

sure you all know!  My family and 

rabbits have moved once again and are 

hoping this is a more permanent 

location for us. We are now residing in 

Pollock, La., which is north of 

Alexandria. During our move we lost 

some rabbits, but that was to be 

expected in the 100 degree days in 

which we moved.  The move would not 

have happened without the help of 

some great bunny friends.  Thank you, 

Breanna Dunaway and family, as well 

as Julie Yarbrough and family. 

Although the turnout at the state 

meeting was extremely low, we did have 

many people step up to volunteer for 

things for the first time! Thank you to all 

of you who have been and are starting 

to give your time back to the club and 

this hobby we all enjoy. 

I am especially grateful to Allen 

Wainwright, who has volunteered to 

take over the sweepstakes calculations.  

A reminder for show secretaries: Please 

remember to submit the sweeps 

report from your show using the form 

that is available on the LRBA 

website.  Failure to use the specified 

form can result in the sweepstakes 

not counting for your show.  This is a 

time consuming job that tends to be 

taken for granted.  Expecting an update 

after each show does not allow for the 

sweeps chair to have a life outside of 

doing this.  A quarterly update timed 

with the newsletter is a reasonable 

timeline for updates. Please allow Allen 

time to revamp the system he will use 

for calculating.  I hope that by the 

November newsletter he will be caught 

up and have mastered it! 

Many of us are watching our juniors 

grow for the fall season hoping each 

and every one turns out to be the next 

BIS winner. At this time, our family is 

planning for our very first convention.  I 

have heard that many of us Louisianians 

will be attending.  Hopefully we can 

prove that our Cajun bunnies can 

compete!  There are a few youth who 

are hoping to participate in the team 

competitions available at convention.  

Austin Roark and Bradley Babin are 

definitely competing.  They are looking 

for other youth in their age group who 

are attending and would like to 

participate as well.  Teams must consist 

of 4 members and can have at least 2 

alternates. 

Our show season will be upon us more 

fairly soon and I hope to see all of you at 

the upcoming shows! 

Ariana St. Pierre 

LRBA Secretary 

 

 

From the Youth Advisor: 

  
Hello.  My name is Breanna Dunaway 
and I am the new 2013 Youth Advisor. I 
wanted to take this opportunity to thank 
last year’s youth advisor Mrs. Carrie 
Laboyteaux for a wonderful year. She 



has always done such a great job with 
our youth and I hope to be able to follow 
in her footsteps and set a good example 
for our youth.  
 
I was very pleased to see the 
attendance of the youth at the state 
meeting.  It’s an encouraging sight.  
After all, the youth is the future of this 
club!!  
 
I want to remind everyone about the 
deadline for the ambassador contest 
which is October 15, 2012. If there is 
anything you need or suggestions of 
youth events you want at the show 
please feel free to email me at 
*dunawayrabbitry@yahoo.com  
 
Your new youth Vice President Austin 
Roark has come to us with a new 
suggestion of a youth royalty contest 
and I would like to personally hear your 
feedback about it. You can email me 
and let me know what you think. 
 
This is somewhat of a breakdown. 
 
Rules: 
 
1) Must be a valid ARBA and LRBA 
member. 
 
2) Must be a member of a local club 
inside the state. 
 
3) Must reside in the State. 
 
4) Must write an Essay, less than 2,000 
words.  
 
5) Enclose a photo of yourself with the 
application. 
 
Application:  
 
The application must consist of the 
essay and a form (which we could hand 
out a show or meeting etc.) The form 
would include your full name, age, and 
address. The applications must also 

consist of a photo no larger than 3X3, 
preferably a photo of you as the center, 
but animals are allowed. 
 
Categories:  
 
There are 8 categories, which then are 
divided by gender. 
 
King- Male(15-18) 
Queen- Female(15-18) 
Duke-Male((12-14) 
Duchess-Female(12-14 
Prince- Male (9-11) 
Princess- Female(9-11) 
Lord-Male(5-8) 
Lady-Female (5-8) 
 
Scoring Components: 
 
This will be a 500 point Competition. 
Written Examination - 
200 points 
 
Oral Interview- 
100 points 
 
Breed Identification- 
100 points 
 
Age appropriate Contest- 
100 points. 
 
I look forward to hearing from everyone 
soon.  Thanks 
 
Breanna 

 

 

 
 

 
As the summer is in mid-swing, the 



SLRBA is wishing all the exhibitors the 
best in raising those BIS winners. The 
summer heat is a major factor in 
keeping those show winners at their 
best. Remember proper fluid hydration 
is a plus for keeping rabbits in their 
pristine condition.  
 
We hope everyone who was able to 
attend their national show had a safe 
and wonderful trip and accomplished 
what needed to be accomplished.  The 
local show season is approaching fast. 
SLRBA will be hosting the first show of 
the season on October 6, 2012 in 
Opelousas, La. followed by CLRBA on 
October 13, 2012 in Alexandria.  
 
SLRBA will be having a mini 
Rex/Netherland/Holland specialty/cavy 
as well as a double all breed show. The 
show will be held at the same facility as 
last year. If there is anything that 
anyone recognizes that the club can do 
to better this show, don't hesitate to 
inform me. The input of the exhibitors is 
needed at our local shows in order to 
better the atmosphere and keep things 
running smoothly. Please always try to 
support the local clubs in the state, 
without them we have no show season. 
 
Last and not least, I hope everyone got 
their ARBA ballots in the mail. This has 
a huge impact on our hobby and 
selecting the right person for the job is 
important!!!!! 
 
Good luck in the upcoming show season 

 
SLRBA 

 
 
FROM THE CLRBA: 
 
We will be hosting a 4-H Rabbit Clinic 
on Saturday, September 8, 2012 
beginning at 9:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. 
at the National Guard Armory located 
next to the Rapides Parish Coliseum at 
5500 Coliseum Boulevard, Alexandria, 

La.   This work shop is open to all 
Central Louisiana 4-H members or 
youth members. 
 
There will be stations for health, 
grooming, tattooing, showmanship and 
more.  Bring your Rabbit Project book to 
work in too! (If you would like to have 
your rabbit tattooed at the work shop, 
please contact Joel Petrus or Tammy 
Lloid.) 
 
For more information, please contact the 
Rapides Parish 4-H office at 318-767-
3968 or visit 
www.lsuagcenter.com/Rapides  You 
may also contact Tammy Lloid at 318-
446-1970 or tlloid@gmail.com or Joel 
Petrus at 318-442-2325.     

 
 

 
 

 

We want to take this opportunity to 

welcome two new clubs:  Louisiana 

Polish Rabbit Club and North 

Louisiana Rabbit Breeders 

Association.   

Anyone interested in joining the 

LPRC should contact Amy 



Lukaszeski at 3318-342-2561 or 

amy.lukaszeski@gmail.com 

Anyone wishing to join the NLRBA 

should contact Mary Beth Bearden at 

318-376-9797 or aakede@hughes.net 

 

Minutes from the  

LRBA Annual State Meeting 

June 30, 2012 

The meeting was called to order by 

President Kevin LeBlanc at 8:20am. Roll 

call was done by sign in sheet. We had 

21 adult members in attendance.  

Ariana St. Pierre motioned to accept 

2011 minutes as published.  Motion was 

2nd and passed.  Amy Lukaszeski read 

the treasurer’s report by giving account 

balances.  Full disclosure was printed 

for everyone and attached to the 

agenda.  Audit committee- Shelia 

Humphries, Bryan Manning, and 

Breanna Dunaway found no errors or 

discrepancies.  Ariana St. Pierre read 

the secretary’s report, stating that we 

have as of the opening of the meeting, 

10 affiliated clubs, 344 members (51 

members increased over last year).  Of 

the 344 total members, 149 are youth 

members and 195 are adult members. 

Lynn Hebert read over the eBoard 

report. 

An election of officers was held. 

Nominees for president were Ronnie 

Duhon and Lynn Hebert.  Lynn was 

elected by a vote of 12-3.  Breanna 

Dunaway and Ronnie Duhon were 

nominated for Vice President.  Breanna 

was elected by a vote of 11-2.  Ariana St 

Pierre was nominated for secretary and 

there was no opposition.  Amy 

Lukaszeski was nominated for treasurer 

and there was again no opposition. 

Breanna Dunaway accepted the position 

of Youth Advisory Committee 

Chairperson. 

The 2013 State Show was discussed. 

The date chosen is March 2, 2013 to be 

held in Lake Charles at the Burton 

Center.  Allen Wainwright will be 

superintendent and Ariana St. Pierre will 

be secretary. The area 4H club will 

volunteer to handle the raffle and 

concession.  Stacy Hyatt and Angelle 

Kraemer will be the awards committee 

and will be working with the set budget 

of $1,500.00.  The judges’ budget was 

set at $2,500.00. The following specialty 

clubs have requested and were granted 

permission to hold specialty shows at 

the 2013 state show: Polish, Netherland 

Dwarf, Dutch, and Mini Rex.  The 

following judges were suggested to be 

bid on for this show: Sara Michaud, 

Cheryl Blackman, Lee Engel, Lance 

Gendron, Wade Burkhalter, Briony 

Barnes, Michael Franke, Theresa 

Schwandt, Rusty Westhoff, Josh 

Humphries, and Gail Krall. 

Volunteer positions were discussed.  

Allen Wainwright volunteered to take 

over the sweepstakes contest. Karen 

Guillory was reappointed as the 

newsletter editor as well as Collette 

Waters reappointed to webspinner.  A 

new volunteer position has emerged—

Historian.  Lisa Wainwright has agreed 

to take on this task with help along the 

way from Kelley Trahan.  Stacy Hyatt 

was appointed as equipment manager 

and is now in charge of the LRBA trailer 

and its contents. 



Ariana St. Pierre made a motion to end 

the LRBA’s affiliation with Southern 

University rabbit show.  The motion was 

seconded and 9 voted to end the 

affiliation and 2 voted to keep.  We will 

no longer host the Southern University 

rabbit show. 

Bradley Babin will be secretary and 

Ariana St Pierre will be superintendent 

of the 2012 Youth Show to be held in 

Lake Charles at the Burton facility.  

Judges will be Cheryl Blackman and 

Lee Engel. 

Ariana St Pierre will be superintendent 

for the 2013 Memorial Weekend show to 

be held at the Exhibition Center next to 

the Coliseum in Alexandria. Breanna 

Dunaway will be youth show secretary 

and Collette Waters will be open show 

secretary. South Louisiana Netherland 

Dwarf club will host the concession 

stand with profits to be split 50/50 with 

LRBA.  Stacy Hyatt and Angelle 

Kraemer are in charge of awards with a 

budget of $3.000.00.  Judges’ budget 

was set at $8,000.00 to hire 12 judges. 

The North Louisiana Rabbit Club will 

host the raffle table. 

Blair Guerin will be the superintendent 

for the 2013 Youth Show to be held in 

Plaquemine, La. and Breanna Dunaway 

will be the show secretary.  The show 

will be held November 9, 2013. 

The 2014 State Show will be held on 

March 1, 2014 at the Ruston Ag Expo 

Center.  Mary Beth Bearden and 

Michael Ellerbe will co-superintendent 

the show with Breanna Dunaway being 

show secretary. Judges budget was set 

at $3,000.00 with the following judges 

suggested: Glenn Carr, Don 

Mersiovsky, Tony Bell, Tom Green, Lee 

Engel, Lance Gendron, Scott Rodriguez, 

Allen Mesick, Michael Franke, and 

Wade Burkhalter. The awards budget 

was set at $1,800.00 and will also 

include sweepstakes awards. 

Kevin LeBlanc proposed to create a 

committee that would be responsible for 

looking into and pricing building new 

tables for LRBA.  Allen Wainwright and 

Bryan Manning are heading this 

committee and will report their findings 

at the 2013 State Meeting. 

Acquiring a bank card for the LRBA 

checking account to aid in booking 

flights and hotels was discussed and the 

majority decided to correct the officers 

on the account within 30 days and use a 

prepaid type card for booking. 

The motion to adjourn was unanimous. 

LRBA Eboard Meeting Minutes 

Roll Call was done by sign in sheet.  We 

had 13 members of the 25 members in 

attendance. All decisions made for 

shows were already listed above. 

The following members were nominated 

and voted to be on the ballot for Open 

Breeder of the Year: Ariana St. Pierre, 

Ronnie and Dana Duhon, Angelle and 

Ken Kraemer, Linda Burkhart, and Kevin 

LeBlanc. 

The following members were nominated 

and voted to be on the ballot for Open 

Rookie of the Year: Bryan Manning, 

Breanna Dunaway, Stacy & Steven 

Hyatt, and Shelia Humphries. 

The following members were nominated 

and voted to be on the ballot for Youth 

Breeder of the Year: Courtney Duhon 



and Ryan Hebert, Alyssa Lloid, Bradley 

Babin, Dakota St. Pierre, Austin Roark, 

and Caleb Elliot. 

The following members were nominated 

and voted on the ballot for Youth Rookie 

of the Year: Caroline Zimmerman, Dylan 

Miller, Russell Lisitsa, Ryan Guerin, 

Larindy Guidry, Katherine Moss, Jade 

Burns, Chase Domingue. 

The following members were nominated 

and accepted on the ballot for 

Hall of Fame: Yvonne Hebert, 

Collette and Glenn Waters, 

Tracey and Tyrone Freeman 

and Kathy Elliot. 

Youth Meeting Minutes 

There were 27 youth 

members in attendance. 

Victoria Laboyteaux moved to 

accept minutes as published and Emily 

LaMarca seconded. 

An election of youth officers was held. 

Russell Lisitsa and Emily LaMarca were 

nominated for President and Emily 

LaMarca won by a vote of 18-4. Vice 

President nominees were Austin Roark, 

Ryan Guerin, and Victoria Laboyteaux. 

Austin Roark won by a vote of 20-2-0. 

Nominees for secretary were Alyssa 

Lloid and Russell Lisitsa. Alyssa Lloid 

won by a vote of 20-2. Nominees for 

treasurer were Russell Lisitsa, Elizabeth 

Richards and Megan Tassin. Russell 

Lisitsa won by a vote of 16-6-5. 

The youth discussed which activities 

and contests they would like to see put 

on at the youth show and other shows 

throughout the year. 

Youth Advisory Board Minutes 

The members went over the activities 

for the shows that the youth presented. 

Amy Lukaszeski was appointed the new 

secretary of the board.

 

PLEASE NOTE:  THERE ARE SEVERAL 

ADVERTISEMENTS THAT HAVE EXPIRED.  IF 

YOU WOULD LIKE TO ADVERTISE IN THE 

NEWSLETTER, PLEASE CONTACT THE 

EDITOR OR ARIANA ST. PIERRE. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shelia’s Bunny Barn                                                               
sheliahumphries@yahoo.com 

                                  

Cell:  (318) 305-6431 Home:  (318) 597-8100      
Hessmer, La 71341 

*MEMBER: ARBA, NJWRC, LRBA & CLRBA 



 

Liane Baird (R)  Gwen & Eric Himel(R)  Tom Green (J)  William Rome (J) 

8866 Blanchard Furrh  

 

 538 Phin Croft Rd  312 Corsair Dr. 

Shreveport LA 71107  New Mexico  Marion  KY  42064  Baton Rouge, LA 70810 

318.929.9149  225-588-8293  270.965.4150  225.752.8462 

jlianehi@bellsouth.net   gwenhimel@yahoo.com   HarleTom@aol.com  

 

  

Bruce Spillers (R)    Judy Duthu (R)  

 

 Charmaine Rudolph (J) 

771 Highway 146   600 Aragon Rd.  

 

 

4701 NE 72nd Avenue 

apt 127 

Ruston, La 71270  Montegut  LA  70377  

 

 Vancouver, WA 98551 

bsfarms@bayou.com  985.790.0445  

 

  

  ladutch@att.net      

    

 

 

 Lance Gendron (R)  Frank Farrow (J)  

 

 

 1744 Frisco Dr.  12868 FM 58  

 

 

 Laplace  LA  70068  Lufkin TX  75901  

 

 

 504.228.4165  936.829.5040     

lgen0290@yahoo.com 

John Mulkey(R)  Tracey Freeman (R)     

25701 Adams Lane 

 

126 TNT’s Place 

 

 

 

 

Port Hudson, LA 

70748 Bogalusa  LA  70427   

225-654-6460 985.732.5060   

 

 

  

 

  



LOUISIANA RABBIT 

 BREEDERS ASSOCIATION, INC. 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

NAME:             

ADDRESS:             

PHONE #       E-MAIL     

YOUTH $8.00    (    )   INDIVIDUAL $12.00    (     )   COMBO $20.00    (  )      

YOUTH 3YRS $20.00 ()   INDIVIDUAL 3YRS $30.00(  )   COMBO 3YRS $50.00    (     ) 

FAMILY ($16.00 + $2.00 PER YOUTH)  (     )   3YR ($45 + $5 PER YOUTH) (  )     

AGE & NAME OF YOUTH MEMBERS          

RABBITRY NAME (ADDTL $1.00 PER YR)           

NEWSLETTER MAILING PREFERENCE                   E-MAIL (     )                 REGULAR MAIL  (     ) 

CURRENT BREEDS             

LOCAL LOUISIANA CLUB         

   (MUST FILL IN IF OUT-OF-STATE MEMBER COMPETING FOR SWEEPSTAKES POINTS) 

REFERRED BY        

Mail to:  Ariana St. Pierre   

   134 Long Road      

   Pollock, La 71467        

 

 

 

 

 

 



Port Vincent Farm & Home Supply 

 

225-698-3884 

 

Hwy 16 Port Vincent, LA 

Cooking Supplies Animal Supplies Lawn & Garden 

Cast Iron Pots 

Turkey Fryers 

Local Honey 

Custom built cages Dixon Mowers 

Rabbit Feeders Sales & Service 

Water Bottles  

Hardware & Plumbing Chicken Waterers 

Chain Saw Sales, Sharpening 

& Rental Pipe & Fittings Automatic Water System 

Parts 

 

Chicken Feeders Weed Eaters 

Livestock & Pet Feed  Fruit Trees 

Dog Collars & Leashes Vegetable Plants 

Hunting Supplies Tracking Collars Flowers 

Deer Feeders Veterinary Supplies Fertilizer 

Deer Corn Outdoor Wire Kennels Seeds 

Night Lights Pet Carriers Pesticides 

Game Calls Dog Houses Bulk Soil 

Live Traps   



 

 

 

 




